
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023. 

   

Question (1) Further to his answer to question 10.3 at the August 2023 
meeting of the council, is it still the intention that the traffic 
orders will be advertised before the end of the year?  

 

Answer (1)  

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 


